v Students sought for summer
peace course in Hiroshima

Hiroshima City University is seeking students
from around the world to participate in an inten-
sive summer course the public institution is to
conduct on the theme “Hiroshima and Peace”
from July 28 to Aug. 7 on the institution’s campus
in Asa-Minami Ward, Hiroshima. The all-English
program will feature lectures by various re-
searchers from Japan, South Korea, the United
States and other nations, on a range of topics
ranging from nuclear issues to the Islamic world.
On Aug. 6, participants will attend a memorial ser-
vice to mark the day in 1945 when the city was
devastated by an atomic bomb.

Participants will receive three university cred-
its for taking the course, which costs ¥20,000. For
foreign participants, including those currently
studying in Japan, the university will arrange free
accommodation with local families. The deadline
for applications is May 1.

For details, call (082) 830-1505 or visit the Web
site at www.hiroshima-cu.ac.jp/Hiroshima-and-
Peace/index.htm.



